ALL ABOUT THE VICTOR READER
If you have questions about the many functions of the Victor Reader the next Creating Options support group will address this issue.  Bring your questions along with a cup of coffee on Wednesday, March 17, 2021,from 10: a.m. to 12 noon and   Kelly Burma will share her expertise on the subject and answer questions.    Kelly’s knowledge is truly appreciated.  Zoom information is listed below.  We look forward to your participation.
Don and Nancy Burns, facilitators
  
